
 

Children, it has been so wonderful to see each one of you grow and change this year. 

Through our learning about being one of God’s people and our shared common home, you 

have all shown how you care for our communities and global neighbours.  In light of this, 

our gift to all of you is a donation to CAFOD.  Look overleaf for the wonderful gifts you 

have provided for our universal family.  Have a restful summer and we shall see you in 

September.  Love from the Year 4 team. 



 


